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NOTE FROM THE SECRETARY FOR ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE SUBMITTING THE REVISED VERSION OF THE -DETAILED REPORT: FUNCTIONING AND COMPLIANCE OF THE COMPREHENSIVE STRATEGIC PLAN OF THE ORGANIZATION- IN ACCORDANCE WITH RESOLUTION CP/RES. 1121 (2209/19)
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His Excellency
mntigas ano Btk Ronald Michael Sanders
. Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Antigua and Barbuda
to the Organization of American States
Chair of the Permanent Council and the General Committee
Washington, DC

Excellency,

il | am pleased to address Your Excellency regarding resolution CP. /
Riez RES. 1121 {2209/19) “Strategic Planning of the Organization”, adopted by
the Member States on March 13, 2019 during the regular session of the
Permanent Council. Specifically, paragraphs 5 and 6 indicate as follows:

5. Instruct the General Secretariat to submit to the Permanent
Council and CIDI, until 30 September 2020, a detailed report on the operation
and implementation of the Comprehensive Strategic Plan for the period 2019-
. e 2020, as well as on the management of the Results of the Organization, in
Luyana accordance with the terms of paragraph 6 of resolution AG/RES. 1 (LI-E/16).

6. The detailed report on the Comprehensive Strategic Plan for the
period 2019-2020 will be used as a basis for the development of the
Organization's Comprehensive Strategic Plan for the period 2021-2024, to be
submitted for consideration by Member States and subsequently transmitted
to the General Assembly.

sint iKitksand Nevis Please see the attached revised and translated version of the
Sair ia "Detailed Report: Functioning and Compliance of the Comprehensive
aint Vincent and the Grenadines  Strategic Plan of the Organization” CP/INF. 8795/20 submitted by the
nar Secretary-General in November 2020 for consideration and distribution.
Trinidad and Tobagc
f America Although the OAS General Secretariat (OAS/GS) through Executive
uguay Order 21-01 transferred planning and evaluation functions to the Secretariat
for Administration and Finance (SAF) in March 2021, the report covers the
period through December 2020 and thus reflects the work and analysis of
the former Department of Planning and Evaluation as the preparer.

This report closes the first strategic planning exercise conducted by
the OAS/GS and is part of the key inputs for the development of the next
comprehensive strategic plan 2020-2024, to be presented by SAF at the
upcoming General Assembly.
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We are confident that these efforts will contribute to greater visibility into OAS efforts,
compliance, and results.

I avail myself of this opportunity to present my compliments and reiterate to Your
Excellency the security of my highest esteem and consideration.

Jay Anania
Secretary for Administration and Finance
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